
Parental Engagement Person (PEP) Meeting (KS2) 

Tuesday 11th June at 9:00am-9:30am 

Attendees 

Ellie Linton (EL)- Communications & Marketing Manager 

Kym Harman- Parental Links Team Member/ Teaching Assistant 

Asma Khan- PEP for 3EW 

Dianna Taylor- PEP for 3CM 

Magdalena Haener- PEP for 3KB 

 

Minutes 

1. EL went through upcoming events that parents have been invited to this term: 

 Parent Forum- Thursday 27th June 6:00pm 

 International Fair- Saturday 29th June 11:00am-2:00pm 

 KS1 & KS2 Sports Day- Monday 8th July 

 Year 6 Production- Thursday 11th July at 9:45am 

 Year 6 Leavers Party- Thursday 11th July 7.30pm-9.00pm 

 Transition Morning- Wednesday 17th July 

 Year 5 Poetry Recital- Thursday 18th July 2:15pm-3:00pm 

 Year 6 Leavers Assembly- Friday 19th July 9:30am-10:30am 

 

2. EL discussed the upcoming PTA International Fair and mentioned that we are still looking for 

volunteers for the face painting, mendhi, coffee and cake stalls. We are also after more 

parents to take part in the Open Mic event at the fair (grown-ups do not need to audition!) 

 

3. EL asked if any of the PEPs had managed to hold a social event with other parents in their 

child’s class or yeargroup. 

 

 3CM are going on a class camping trip this weekend. It is something that they did 

last year and was very popular. 

 EL reminded PEPs that if they need help promoting social events for parents outside 

school EL is happy to send out emails from school so that all parents are guaranteed 

to get the message. EL suggested that before or after Sports Day could work as it 

means all parents are already getting together that day. 

 

4. EL reminded parents that we’re still looking for people to join the TT Rockstars Grown-Ups 

team, who will take on the winning class in the final week of term. Anyone interested should 

get in touch with EL or Mr Farrow. If we do not have enough volunteers then this will not be 

able to go ahead. 

 

5. Magdalena mentioned that the parents who are organising the Pocket Park fundraising will 

be holding a stall at the ‘Great Chorlton Get Together’ on Sunday 23rd June to raise 



awareness amongst of the project among the local community. EL to promote on school 

social media.  


